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Public Service Announcement 

 

MONTAGUE - The Montague Health Department is providing free 

COVID-19 rapid antigen testing at the Montague Town Hall Annex 

building located on the Connecticut River side of the Town Hall building 

One Avenue A Turners Falls, MA. 

 

The testing will be available Tuesdays  from 9AM to 12 Noon from  

April 5, 2022 to May 10, 2022. Please wear a mask when entering the 

health care area. No appointments will be necessary, and the service 

will be offered on a first come, first served basis.  Test results will be 

available by text or in person within 15 minutes.  

 

There is no residency requirement for this testing service. 

 

This service is available for those individuals who are experiencing 

COVID-19 symptoms or have come into contact with someone who has 

COVID-19. This is not testing to screen for the virus; if you are feeling 

fine and have not been exposed the rapid antigen test is not for you. 

 

Those individuals who might have questions related to COVID-19 or 

have tested positive with a home test should contact Robin Neipp, 

Contact Tracing Nurse for the Montague Board of Health at 413-824-

5854 for guidelines relating to isolation, quarantine care and treatment. 

 

Those individuals that have non-COVID-19 questions or concerns should 

contact the Town Public Health Nurse, Cheryl Volpe at 413-863-3200 
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